To: Board of Trustees
From:lsmael Sosa, Jr., Presidentwl\

Date: 2/22/2012
Re: Associate Deans, Division Chairs, and Professional Personnel Re-
employment

Based on the recommendations of Hector Gonzales, Dean of Instructional
Services/Chief Financial Officer, Joe Barker, Dean of Student Services, and Dr.
Blaine Bennett, Dean of Intuitional Advancement and Technology; | recommend
Associate Deans, Division Chairs, and Professional Personnel attached to this memo
be re-employed for the 2012 - 2013 school year.



TO: ISMAEL S0S8A, JR., PRESIDENT

¥

TFROM: HECTOR GONZALES, DEAN OF INSTRUCTIONAL SERVICES

DATE: FEBRUARY 22, 2012

I am pleased to recommend that the following Associate Deans be re-employed
for 2012 - 2013:

Anne Tarski, SWTJC - Uvalde
Gilbert S. Bermea, SWTIC - Eagle Pass
Dr. Mark Underwood, SWTIC - Del Rio

1 would also like to recommend that the following Division Chairs be rehired:
Connie Buchanan, Business Division
Joe Garcia, Applied Science Division
Harry Lawrence, Social Studies and P.E. Division
Cheryl Sanchez, Health and Human Services Division
James Swink, Math and Science Division
Terri Tucker, Humanities and Fine Arts Division

Furthermore, I would also like to recommend that the following personnel be
rehired:

Jill Coe, Director of Professional Development
Richard Whipple, Director of Curriculum and Instruction



Southwest Texas Junior College v bvalie

2401 Garner Field Road + Uvalde, Texas 78801-6221
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To: Dr. Ismael Sosa, Jr., President

From:Dr. Blaine Bennett, Dean of Institutional Advancement & Technology

Date: February 22, 2012

| am pleased to recommend that the following Associate Dean be re~empioye€i for 2012 -2013;

Romelia Aranda, Workforce Development and Adult Basic Education

An Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Institution, serving an 1i-county area of Southwest Texas since 1946,




TO:; ISMAEL SOSA, JR., PRESIDENT B
FROM: JOE BARKER, DEAN OF STUDENT SERVICES f//f
DATE: February 22, 2012

I would like to recommend that the following person be rehired for 2012 -
2013:

Donald Merritt, Counselor




